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Marshal St. John has asked that two items be placed on the agenda, the first is the 
hiring of an officer due to the vacancy created by the retirement of Sgt. Whitesell.  There 
were over 40 resumes submitted for the position, both a mix of veteran officers and 
individuals who desire to become an officer.  Marshal St John, Captain Daugherty and 
Officer Brooke Barnard interviewed approximately 15 candidates and I joined the trio for 
finalist interviews.   
 
It is the Marshal’s recommendation and I fully support the decision to offer Myron 
Howard the position.  Mr. Howard is a Yorktown graduate, recently graduated from 
Wabash College and has been working in various levels of retail and commercial 
security.  It is a collective belief that Mr. Howard will be an excellent addition to the 
department.   
 
 
The second item is the promotion of Chris Greene to fill the afternoon Sergeants 
position due to the retirement of Sgt Whitesell.  Officer Greene is one of the Town’s 
representatives on the County SWAT team, has been an instructor on various levels 
and currently serves as a school resource officer for the Yorktown Community Schools.  
His promotion will not affect his ability to work with Yorktown Community Schools.      
 
Submitted, 
Pete Olson 

Town of Yorktown 
9800 W Smith St • PO Box 518 

Yorktown, IN 47396 

765-759-4003p • 765-759-4016f 

www.yorktownindiana.org 

 


